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Read More

Welcome to the
first Age of

Wonder
Newsletter!

 4417 young people have
been recruited to take part
in AoW!

3783 questionnaires have
been completed!

We have launched Age of
Wonder in 14 secondary
schools !

Exciting things have been
happening in the Age of Wonder
Team! 

We are now in the second full
year of Age of Wonder and
would like to say a huge thank
you to all schools who have
taken part so far.

Since September 2023: 
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BBC Radio 4 New Episode!

Connect With Us!

ageofwonder@bthft.nhs.uk
@BiBresearch 
@bibageofwonder

Schools that took part in
Age of Wonder last year now
have access to their mental
health and wellbeing data! 

Thank you to all schools who
attend the Data Dashboard!
Seminar! For those who were

unable to attend, you can
watch it here:

https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=zhrf2PlnTkU 

If you would like more
information please send us an
email:
ageofwonder@bthft.nhs.uk 

BBC Radio 4 join us for
2023-24 (external link)

Mental Health
Data Dashboard

Release!

Listen to the latest BBC Radio 4
episode featuring Age of

Wonder data collection in
Bradford Secondary Schools!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zhrf2PlnTkU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zhrf2PlnTkU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zhrf2PlnTkU
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/m001sdsq
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/m001sdsq


UPCOMING
OPPORTUNITIES 

Issue 1

We are collaborating with Leeds
Trinity University students to
produce a podcast. This amazing
opportunity will give a group of
students at your school the
chance to learn new digital skills
as well as get their voices heard
across Bradford!

For more information, please
contact:
laura.jackson@bthft.nhs.uk

Podcast 
Opportunity for

Students!
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Share Your Story!
Age of Wonder: Teenage Stories
are looking for young people aged
12-13 to tell us what it’s like to be
a young person growing up in
Bradford! This fantastic
opportunity is a chance for young
people to have their voice heard
and make new friends. We chat
about important topics and run
lots of fun workshops like rap,
poetry, and photography. We’d
love for your students you to get
involved!

For more information, please
contact:
kate.lightfoot@bthft.nhs.uk or
07831 437456

Is your school interested in trialing a new programme
designed to improve wellbeing and attendance? 
Contact ruth.wadman@york.ac.uk or
olivia.tayor@york.ac.uk to find out how you could be
among the first schools in the UK to deliver PPAMH!

Promoting Positive
Adolescent Mental Health 

mailto:ruth.wadman@york.ac.uk
mailto:olivia.tayor@york.ac.uk


We hope you enjoy your festive break and we
are looking forward to working with you all

next year!

Best wishes, 
The Age of Wonder Team 

If you would like to be part of Age of Wonder next year please email
Zarina.Mirza@bthft.nhs.uk

Happy Holidays! 


